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The Illinois Power Agency has received three questions by email regarding this Request for 
Qualifications.  
 
Below are the official Agency responses. 
 
 
Question 1: 
Pertaining to the RFQ - Reference Number 14-RFQ-01, can you please confirm if proposals can be 
submitted electronically to arrive on October 17, 2013? 
 
IPA Response: 
Bidders may submit the response electronically in addition to the hard copies required per Section I.7 of 
the RFQ. Electronic submittals may not be made in lieu of a hard copy submittal. 
 
 
Question 2: 
In section 2.4. of the RFQ word form, we do not see a space to provide our response that describes how 
our staff meets the requirements specified in section 2.2. Please advise how we can provide to you this 
information. 
 
IPA Response: 
Section 2.4 (and for that matter, Section 2.2) contains the specifications that IPA expects of bidders. The 
opportunity to document how you meet those specifications is contained in Section 2.6 
 
 
Question 3: 
Please advise if we may send to you separately the CVs of the team members 
 
IPA Response: 
Yes. CVs may be included as a separate file. 


